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For the last 2 and a half months’ school has been closed to many of you.  
Some of you may have found this time very hard.  There are days where 
you may have felt lonely, confused and bored.  Being unable to do the 

things that you normally do can be disappointing and at times make you 
feel sad.  It is normal to feel this way.  When you do feel unhappy at times, 
know that you are always in our thoughts and that there are people in your 
lives that care about you.    We are working hard to prepare the school for 

you.  When the Government tells us that it is safe for you to return, 
the school will be ready for you to come back and enjoy some of the many 
experiences that you are used to being a part of.  Remember to stay safe 

and continue to wash your hands regularly.  All the best! 

Jessop Reopens!  
 

https://www.jessopprimary.org.uk/News/Newsletters/
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Bubble Life  
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Key Worker Bubbles  
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

         
 

Over the last two weeks we have seen the return of 79 children across Reception, 
Year 1, Year 6 and Key Workers. It has been great to see them again! We are so 
proud of each and everyone for lining up beautifully and for adapting to the new 
systems so wonderfully. Children are learning and working at their own desks 
throughout the day and are also enjoying other areas of the curriculum including live 
Spanish lessons, Dance with Mr Leroy and PE with Ms Terry. Children have their 
lunch delivered to their classroom and eat in their Bubble groups before going out to 
play. Please remember to complete the weekly survey if you would like to send your 
child to school the following week. Well done to all children, parents and carers and a 
special thank you to all members of staff for coming in to teach and support our 
children!  

“Virtual 
school is 

good but it is 
nicer being in 

our real 
class” 

Year 4 pupil 

“Coming in to 
school is fun 
and I really 
enjoy doing 

virtual school 
learning and 

other activities” 
Year 3 pupil 

 
“I like virtual 
school but I 

prefer normal 
school” 

Year 5 pupil 



 

 

 

 
Reception Bubbles  
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“I like eating 
my packed 
lunch in the 
classroom” 
Reception 

pupil 

“I like seeing 
my friends 
again and 

playing in the 
playground” 
Reception 

pupil 

 
“I like doing 
phonics with 
my friends” 
Reception 

pupil 

 
“I like sitting 
at the table 

to learn” 
Reception 

pupil 

“I like 
playing in 

the 
playground” 
Reception 

pupil 



 

Year 1 Bubbles  
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“It is fun to be 
back at school 
because I can 
see my friends 
and teachers 

again” 
Year 1 pupil 

 

 
“I like learning 

at school 
because I 

learn more” 
Year 1 pupil 

 

 

“It is good to 
see everyone I 
haven’t seen 

for such a long 
time” 

Year 1 pupil 
 

 

“I am so happy 
to be back at 

school 
because I can 
play with my 

friends again” 
Year 1 pupil 

 

What did our teachers say? 
The Year 1 bubbles have made a bright and brilliant return to onsite learning. They have proved resilience beyond their 

years and have been bursting with ideas and creativity, throwing themselves into character adjectives and number bonds. 
They have been following the new school rules and discussed why this is important. 



 

 

 

 

 
Year 6 Bubble A 
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What did our Year 6 pupils say about returning to school? 
 

“Seeing my teachers put a giant smile on my face. I missed them so much!” 
 
"Coming to school to continue my education is all I could have asked for. I'm so happy to be 
back!"  
 
"I'm so excited to see my friends again, even though I can't hug them due to social distancing!"  
 
"It's a lot easier to work in a classroom with support, rather than at home where there are so many 
distractions!"  
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Year 6 Bubble B  
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Celebrating Home Learning  
 

We are extremely proud of you for working so hard at home.  
Please remember to submit your work to your teacher weekly by using 
the year group email address. We would love to see and celebrate your 

fantastic work. Keep it up Jessop pupils!  

Nursery Reception 

Year 1 Year 2  
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    Celebrating Home Learning  
 

Year 3 Year 4  

Year 6 Year 5 

http://www.jessopprimary.org.uk/

